
 

 

 

Help Us Help You: Tell Us How DIR Is Impacting You  

The Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services is seeking public comment by Jan. 16, 2018 on a proposal that would require 

all pharmacy DIR to be reflected at point of sale. NCPA will encourage CMS to formally adopt this proposal, but we would like 

your input on how retroactive DIR is impacting you, your pharmacy, and your patients. Your input will help guide and 

strengthen our comments.  

Please take a few moments and complete this survey, which will arm us with necessary facts and figures regarding lag 

times in assessing DIR, real world examples, and impacts DIR has on independent pharmacies and the patients who rely on 

you. 

This data will be helpful as we encourage CMS to move forward with requirements that pharmacy DIR be reflected at point of 

sale and as we continue our work with legislators on NCPA members' top legislative priority.  

We appreciate your feedback!  

TAKE THE SURVEY 

 

http://sable.madmimi.com/c/29106?id=9919781.74957.1.d85996c05080b871ac6ec4ac4d826f4f
http://sable.madmimi.com/c/29106?id=9919781.74958.1.2eab17226efcd581ac80dbbd6dc1876b

